
 
 

Sanitary Disposal, Inc. 
PO Box 316 

Hermiston OR. 97838 
 
 
 
June 26, 2008 

 
Keith Martin 
Solid Waste Manager 
P O Box 1001 
Prosser, Wa 99350 
 
Dear Mr. Martin: 
 
Sanitary Disposal, Inc. has submitted, with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission, a proposed solid waste collection rate increase, which covers the Plymouth-
Paterson portion of Benton County. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of our customer notice, our can/customer count and a copy of 
our transmittal letter submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this increase, please telephone me at 1-866-567-
8842. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mike Jewett 
Manager 
 
Enclosures 
 
 
 
 


